1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - March 15, 2018

By Richmond Station March 15, 2018 | 7:53 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

This week we had our annual Community Police Advisory Boards (CPABs) Summit, a city wide event with all the CPAB groups from each station. Thank you to my CPAB members for helping make the event a huge success.

CPABs are groups of residents and business representatives who are selected by each District Station Captain to assist in problem-solving around crime and safety issues, and to act as a "think tank" for community policing activities. Thank you to all of the volunteers that make this happen.

The Richmond District CPAB meets the third Monday of each month from 6:00-7:00 PM. Anyone interested in joining can email the station. This is a volunteer position and requires a commitment and interview process.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Prolific Narcotics Dealer 24-046

May 08, 2024 | 11:11 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements

News Release

SFPD Investigates Tenderloin District Suspicious Death 24-045

May 08, 2024 | 5:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Locates Missing Adult in San Francisco County Jail 24-044

May 08, 2024 | 12:16 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Seizes Gambling Machines, Guns & Narcotics After Serving Warrant on Illegal Gambling Den 24-043

May 03, 2024 | 11:25 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release